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Co-Chair Holvey, Co-Chair Girod, and Members of the Committee, 

I am in full support of doing what is needed to continue to have the Eugene Emeralds 

as a part of our community. I think we benefit greatly from getting to enjoy the 

Eugene Emeralds and the loss from a failure to support their needs for a facility 

would be terribly sad. I hope to enjoy Em’s games for years to come!! 

JH 

Eugene, Oregon resident  


